
June 4, 2019 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: UE-190392 (Advice No. 2019-20) 
PSE’s Electric Tariff Filing – Do Not Redocket 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) submits in connection with Docket UE-190392 the following tariff 
sheet to replace the tariff sheet that accompanied PSE’s May 16, 2019 filing which was 
submitted under PSE’s Advice No. 2019-20.  This filing includes the following portion of the 
Company’s WN U-60 tariff for electric service.   

21st Revision of Sheet No. 81-B Schedule 81, Tax Adjustment (Continued) 

The purpose of this filing is to correct a typographical error and replace a missing decimal in 
Puyallup’s city ordinance rate.  

The tariff sheet described herein reflects the original issue date of May 16, 2019, and original 
effective date of June 17, 2019.  Notice and Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by 
law and the Commission’s rules and regulations, is being completed through web, telephone and 
mail access in accordance with WAC 480-100-193.  Pursuant to WAC 480-100-195 notice to 
customers will be provided in the first billing after the tariff revisions becomes effective.  
Customers within jurisdictions where an adjustment has been made to the effect of tax rate, 
which results in an increase, will receive notification in the form of a bill message. 

Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 or Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 for additional 
information about this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-
2142.  
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Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachment: 
Electric Tariff Sheet (listed above) 
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